
From:  on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Friday, 4 September 2020 11:45:39 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 31 August 2020 12:43 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Mon, 31/08/2020 - 12:43
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Marian
Last Name: Parnaby 
Name Withheld: No
Email: Mazza1065@gmail.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Newington
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: Hi There is no mention in the information sent on the latest plan regarding the Hill Rd off ramp
from the M4, only that improvements to Hill Rd would be made. The RMS website indicates this was planned
to support the Carter rd development. This has not been updated in over a year. What is the status of the
proposed off ramp and will it be in place to support the additional development at Carter St? Also will you work
with council to implement a resident parking scheme to ameliorate the impacts on Newington of the inevitable
influx of the people from Carter St who don’t have parking? 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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